
Hello Carver E&S Families,

Beginning on Tuesday September 21, 2021, we will be administering the "Spring 2021 Keystone
Exams."  These exams were slated to be administered in May 2021 but were postponed by the
School District of Philadelphia due to COVID-19 concerns.

Students will be tested based on the "Keystone Trigger Courses" that were completed during the
2020-2021 School year.  If your student completed any of the following last year, he/she/they will be
required to test:

● Algebra 1
● Biology
● English 2 (trigger for Keystone Literature)

You can see all of the details about the testing, the schedule, and the late arrivals for non-testers in
this family letter.  In the letter, you will find hyperlinks to all of the relevant information.

Testing will begin at 7:45AM (including on Wednesday 9/22) and the school day schedule will begin
at 10:45AM all four days.

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to me at smhogan@philasd.org.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AiY3Ql4VxvRixYU18U22Fydx-ZBqaGDaq-OjIqE4OPg/edit?usp=sharing

